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	 Attendance Assembly
Congratulations to all the children that received certificates and prizes in our special attendance assembly this morning. 47 children have had an attendance above 98% this term. 30 of these children have attended every day. Well done to them all. 
	Careers Education 
The children have been inspired by a range of visitors over the past half term and have learnt about the skills and personal attributes needed to be a successful fire fighter, sheep farmer, police officer, author, forensic scientist and green energy engineer.  
If you’d like to share your personal career journey, please do get in touch. The children would love to hear from you! 

	 Christmas Crafts at Bell View
Our Reception children had a lovely time visiting the clients at Bell View on the 19th December. They enjoyed a good festive sing-song and were a real credit to their families.
	

	Christmas Performances 
Our Christmas performances were fantastic this week. We were very impressed with all the children, who took part with great confidence and enthusiasm. 
	Dates for the Diary
20.12.24 Break up for Christmas

07.01.25 Back to school

w/c 17th February
Poetry Week

21.02.25 Break up for February half term. 

03.03.25 Back to school

11.04.25 Break up for Easter holiday.

28.04.25 Back to School

23. 05.25 Break up for half term

02.06.25 Training Day

03.06.25 Back to School

18. 07. 25 Break up for Summer Holiday

	Swimming 
Class 4 have enjoyed their swimming sessions this term and made great progress. Well done to them.
Class 3 will be swimming every Friday next term, starting on Friday 10th January.  

	
	
	Christmas Dinner 
A big thank you to Mrs Dollin for cooking a delicious Christmas dinner yesterday.  It was amazing!

	Christmas Fun – thank you PTA!
The PTA very kindly organised a Christmas family bingo afternoon on Wednesday 11th of  December. This was well attended and raised £278 for the school fund.
Three of our Class 4 pupils, Eva, Ava and Robert, did a fantastic job of calling out the numbers. Our thanks go to them and the PTA.
 We also had our whole school visit to the pantomime on the 12th December. This year’s performance was a fun version of Sinbad.   
Thank you very much to the PTA and all the families that have supported the PTA over the past year. 
Money raised by PTA events goes directly into the school fund to pay for resources, visits and enrichment opportunities. 
We are very grateful. Without our PTA and the generous support of our parents and carers, it would be difficult to provide the children with the experiences and resources that make our curriculum offer rich and varied. Thank you!
	
	

	
	
	Children in Need 
We had great fun on Friday 15th November, when we took part in BBC Children in Need. 
We held a nearly new toy sale and together we raised £325 for this very worthwhile cause. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you to everyone for your generous donations. 

	
	
	
Have a wonderful Christmas everyone. We looked forward to seeing you back for the spring term on Tuesday 7th January. 
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